
 

 

 

KUPIDABIN NEWS 
APRIL 2019 

 

Dear Friends 
 
HAPPY  EASTER  HOLIDAYS  TO  ALL. 
Our Condolences to Aunty Mulara and her Family on the passing of her Father in Adelaide  9th. April. Mulara Sri 
Devi  has been holding her annual  Elders Mystery School  Retreat at Kupidabin  for many years now. 
Our Condolences  also to George  Videla  and his Family on the passing of  his Father in Brisbane  10th. April. 
George has been a  Good Friend and Loyal Supporter  since our Lyell Deer Farm days. 
May they Rest in Peace. 
Congratulations to Lisa Tucker on achieving her Certificate and being awarded The Advanced Diploma for 
Transpersonal  Art Therapy on 11th. April from the IKON  Institute  of Australia. 
A Special  Thank you  to our tireless Volunteers  Lisa – Shanna  and Lyn who are currently giving our Amenities 
Block a makeover  using their Creative Artwork – Surprise!!   Surprise!! 
My Husband Des is nearly back to his ‘old self’  gets very tired but is ‘smiling’ again. 

KUPIDABIN GATHERING UPDATE 
The Program for the 7th. Bi-Annual Gathering of the Four Winds is coming together very well and should be 
available in the May Newsletter.  This year we have Day Passes for those who wish to attend the workshops etc 
but cannot spend the weekend due to Family and/or  Work Commitments. 
 
Saturday afternoon 21st. September 3.30pm – Ceremony for The International Day of Peace. 
( I have repeated this information from March Newsletter for the benefit of New Readers) 
The Ceremony Facilitated by  J. Reuben Silverbird will be  followed by Lighting The PEACE Fire – Meditation while 
the Fire burns down with Prayers for Peace around the World.  This Day is recognised by The United Nations to be 
a Day of Peace around the World. Our Peace Pole at Kupidabin Wilderness has 24 plaques with “May Peace 
Prevail on Earth”  in the language of the homeland of visitors who have attended this Ceremony since the Pole was 
erected in 2007. This year 2019 if you wish to have a plaque we will commence putting them on the walls. Please 
contact me on 0402 092 742 for further details.   Members of the Public and their Families will be invited to this 
Ceremony which will be followed by a short break before we commence our Fundraising Cultural Auction 
–Donations of Items of a Cultural  significance would be very much  appreciated.      PLEASE SEND YOUR 
PLEDGES TO info@kupidabin.org  or to our Auctioneer Sherrie   sherriemclean67@gmail.com  All funds at this 
time go to the continuing development of Kupidabin Cultural Centre. We have Concrete !!!!! Now we need Timber 
and Posts for the Veranda??   If we have visitors who would like to stay for the Auction followed by Dinner at 
6.30pm – Dinner Ticket  $25.00pp  Bookings essential. 

 
Raising the Peace Pole Easter 2007 

 
Maureen and Des with Uncle Tex Chapman  Easter 2007 



 

7.30pm Saturday  after  Dinner   (COMPLETELY  OPTIONAL) JAM SESSION  MUSIC AND SONG AROUND THE 
FIRE CIRCLE  FOR THE ‘NIGHT OWLS’  Bring your drums and any other musical instruments. 
  
J.Reuben Silverbird will be staying at Kupidabin  and  prior to the Gathering 18TH  /19TH /20TH September  he 
will be available to offer a Presentation of Native American Culture  and his World Renowned Musical Talents  to 
local Schools.   We  will also be making appointments  for Private Aura Readings   with Reuben  during this time 
also after the Gathering  23rd / 24th/ 25th  September  $50.00 x 25 Minutes.  Please contact me on 0402 092 741 
to Book and for further info. 

UPCOMING EVENTS and WORKSHOPS 
 

Kupidabin   Medicine Drum Workshops with Tracy 
18th. May Workshop Full 

6th. July  /  24th. August.   6 Spaces each Workshop     Bookings Essential. 
0402 092 741 for bookings. 

 
12th May  and 27th. October    MINDFULLNESS  RETREAT   with   JON UNAL  at Kupidabin 

                 ​Contact Jon or Alex   0410177041  - jonunal78@gmail.com  
 

‘MENS JOURNEY TO SOUL’ COURSE with   Steve McKenzie  running over 6 weekends. 
FIRST COURSE  Friday 10th to- Sunday 12th May The Course is open to Men of  all  ages. 

        Contact Steve  for more info  3289 4948   Email  connect@soulpaths.com.au 
 

SEPTEMBER    Friday 20TH. -  SATURDAY 21ST   -  SUNDAY 22ND  
7TH BI – ANNUAL  GATHERING  OF THE  FOUR  WINDS 

WEEKEND OF MULTICULTURAL WORKSHOPS  -  CULTURAL  TEACHINGS AND CEREMONIES FOR THE 
INTERNATIONAL DAY OF PEACE AND THE SPRING EQUINOX  

MORE INFO:  www.kupidabin.org  EMAIL: info@kupidabin.org  Mobile 0402 092 741 
 

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST REQUIRED  
Grandmother Wendy  would like to commence Drumming Circles again at Kupidabin around the Fire Circle once a 
month on a Sunday afternoon  4pm – 6pm. if the weather is inclement the Circle would be held in our Cultural 
Centre.  $10.00pp or $15.00 per Family  includes tea/ coffee and snacks before  you drive home.    INTERESTED 
?? Please contact Maureen on 0402 092 741 or Grandmother Wendy on 0410 476 420 
If you have a distance to travel an overnight stay can be arranged. Learn to play your drum or’ Just have Fun.’ 

CRAFT SALE 
 

This month  
I” Round Star Conchas   Stock available  300 
30cents ea  or $25.00 x 100 
All stock   advertised  was  purchased from  The Six Nations 
Reservation in Canada. Indian and Inuit. 
Except for deer leather which was processed at Packer Tannery 
Boundary Rd   Narangba  Queensland. 

 
 
 
 
 

Blessings to all   Maureen. 0402 092 741 


